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September 28, 1988

Docket' No,: ©50-424

Mr. W. G. Hairston, I1I
Senior Vice President -
Nuclear Operations

Georgia Power Company
P. 0. Box 4545
Atlenta, Georgia 30302

Dear Mr. Hairston:
SUBJECT: VOGTLE UNIT 1 « CLARIFICATION OF NUREG-12€2
Re: Letter from L. Gucwa (GPC) to J. Mannon [NRC) deted January 15, 1968

The NRC staff agrees with your letter of January 15, 1988 sxcept for [tem 2
where you state that you will administratively control the activity. A 10 CFR
Part 55 licensee must either satisfy the requirements for a complete reactivation
of his/her license or must have the license appropriately modified pursuant to
10 CFR 55.16(a). Additionally, ection should be taken to appropriately modify
;gy g:?gr Ticenses where necessary, to bring them into compliance with 10 CFR

9 .

It is my understanding that you were previously informed of this NRC
position, Contact me if you have any questions,

Sincerely,

/S /

Jon B. Hopkins, Project Manager
Project Directorate [[-3
Divsion of Reactor Projects - [/II

cC: See next page
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